
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Please be advised that essential tree surgery 

works are to be undertaken along Hurn Road. 

These tree works are to be undertaken during 

the evening between 19:00 and 00:00.  

 

It is necessary to undertake the tree works 

during this time due to the traffic 

management constraints along this busy 

stretch of highway 

 

This tree work will involve the felling, dead 

wooding and pruning of tree canopies that 

overhang Hurn Road to ensure the safety of 

trees adjacent to the highway and allowing 

for adequate clearance for vehicles using the 

highway. 

 



The tree works have been programmed for 

the week beginning 14th July. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience that this 

may cause. 

 

If you have any queries or require further 

information please contact the County Tree 

Management Team – 01305 221000. 

 

James Bennett 

East Area Arboricultural Officer 


